
IMPORTANT & URGENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are planning an educational excursion for the students of Grades 3 and 4 to Pench National Park in 

mid-October.  

This trip aims to provide a valuable learning experience in a natural environment. To ensure your child's 

participation, kindly fill out the consent form below.  

 

Please submit the form by  01/09/2024  positively by 1:00 pm.  

 

For smooth execution of trip and easy logistics the numbers have been restricted to 80 students. 

The allocation of seats will be on first come first serve basis.  

 

The tentative cost of the Trip would be Rs. 7,000/- per student. 

The details of the trip will be shared soon. 

 

Regards, 

Team MLZS 


